
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Odiham                            Term 1  2024-2025                

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

This first term has been about getting to 

know each other and settling into Post 16 

life. Odiham have been amazing and have 

made a great start to the year! 

 

In English, we have been focusing on 

alphabetical order and writing accurate 

sentences. To end our work on alphabetical 

order, we visited Newbury Library to see an 

example of how alphabetical order is used 

in the community. When writing sentences, 

we have been using both paper and pen 

and a computer program called Clicker.  

 

In Maths, we have been completing lots of 

number work based around money. To tie in 

with this, when shopping, we have been 

focusing on how much different items cost 

and using the words ‘more’ and ‘less’.  

 

In cooking we have been cooking simple 

meals that the young people will hopefully 

be able to cook for themselves in the future. 

We have cooked a tinned snack using a 

pan, a toastie and stir fry. We are focusing 

on independence. As an end of term treat, 

we cooked Halloween bakes. 

 

Earlier in the term, we visited Thrive Flower 

Show and some students have been visiting 

Growing2gether where they have been 

getting the soil ready for planting. 

 

It’s been a busy and full-on half term! 

Have a great Half Term break! 

 

The Odiham Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Monday 4th November – Term 2 Starts 

Thursday 12th November – Panto at Newbury 

Corn Exchange (more info to follow) 

Tuesday 17th December – Christmas lunch 

Tuesday 17th December – Post 16 Christmas 

singalong with parents (more info to follow) 

Friday 19th December – Term 2 Ends 

Tuesday 7th January – Term 3 Starts 


